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ALL Representatives from the US Marines will be in the Student Union tomorrow from 9:45am -
1:00pm to give out information and to answer any questions you may have.  Please feel free
to stop by.

HHS Playhouse presents PUFFS, OR SEVEN INCREASINGLY EVENTFUL YEARS AT A
SCHOOL OF MAGIC AND MAGIC by Matt Cox this Friday, Saturday at 7pm and Sunday
at 2pm in the HPAC. Tickets are $10 for adults, $5 for students and seniors and will be sold
at the door. Free for faculty and staff. "A tale for anyone who has never been destined to save
the world.”

Each year the New York State Art Teachers Association(NYSATA) sponsors an art exhibit for the
New York State School Boards Association(NYSSBA) highlighting student work from across the
state during NYSSBA's annual convention. 6 Students from Ms. Rowe's and Ms. Palefsky's classes
at Harrison High School have had the honor of having their art included. They are:

● Jane El Khoury, Grade 12
● Ella Farago, Grade 12
● Emi Kaneko, Grade 12
● Kasey Metzger, Grade 11
● Lauren Ross, Grade 12
● Lana Waights, Grade 11

The exhibit can be viewed at: https://nysata.memberclicks.net/nyssba. If you happen to run into
any of these wonderful student artists or their teachers, please make sure to congratulate them on
their accomplishment!

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom regularly for
important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle, etc.. For
smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance: 630-3117/3118
●     Guidance: 630-3101
●     Nurse: 630-3123
●     Main Office: 630-3095

https://nysata.memberclicks.net/nyssba


9th Grade

10th Grade

11th Grade

12th  Grade Save the Date: Senior Auction will be held November 7th.

SCHOLARSHIPS

The Jenkins Memorial Scholarship application for high school seniors who will be pursuing a
degree in education is now available on the NYS PTA website at:
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/.
Please submit the application to the Guidance Office by Monday November 28th. Do not mail the
application to the NYS PTA office as instructed on the application.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th
Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

The following college representatives will be visiting Harrison High School during the next
few weeks. If you would like to meet with the representative, please sign up in Naviance.

November 1        New York Institute of Technology
November 1        Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
November 2       University of Rhode Island
November 2       Monmouth University
November 3       Ithaca College
November 4       Iowa State University
November 4       SUNY College at Brockport
November 4       Moravian University

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HrdT67IOjSZtReJWKXvAyXgnBK2Iikq8/view?usp=sharing
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

